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January 9, 2012 
 
 
UN Global Compact Office 
United Nations 
New York, NY 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 
BDP International, Inc. requests a 90-day extension for the submission of the Communication on 
Progress.  This extension would allow BDP adequate time to assess end-of year progress and 
data to be used for the report.   BDP will submit its Communication on Progress no later than 
April 1, 2012. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Catherine Muldoon 
Chief Legal Officer 
 
 
CAM/kl 
 
 
 

Catherine Muldoon 
Chief Legal Officer 


